Marius Miklea

From: Sylia Taylor

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:23 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Nita Lake is a treasure

Hello,

| am writing to express my opposition to any development around Nita Lake.

It's a lovely small lake and has the charms of making locals and visitors alike feel the peace and beauty of a resort town.
The unique undeveloped shore lines should be protected at all costs.

The profit of a few will not benefit any future generations.

Green space is Whistler.

Don’t do it!

Thank you,

Sylvia and John Taylor

8461 Matterhorn Dr,

Whistler

Sent from my iPhone



